
The	new	Governing	Board	has	been	elected	among	the	EACS	members	of	their
respective	regions;	their	mandates	started	on	1	January	2021.		
	
We	wish	you	success	in	every	accomplishment	you	achieve	in	this	coming	year.
Happy	New	Year!
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Meet	the	new	Governing	Board
	



Europe	West

Thank	you	to	the	outgoing	Board
members	and	Regional	Representatives
We	hope	that	they	will	remain	engaged	in	the	EACS	activities.
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